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Hello Caitlin,

Summer has arrived! This week will be a busy one at Casco Bay Lines. We are sharing
some information regarding our freight operations to help you prepare. We also have
some exciting news about our new General Manager and important information related to
the 2024 Board of Directors elections.

​We hope everyone has a safe and happy Fourth of July! 

Fourth of July Holiday Reminders

Traditionally, the Fourth of July weekend is one of our busiest
weekends of the year. While there is no holiday schedule, we
do ask that you arrive as early as possible, especially if you
are shipping freight. For freight shipments, we will give
priority to groceries, personal items and island
store/restaurant items. Freight such as building supplies,
furniture and appliances will be shipped based on availability
and, if possible, shouldn't be sent to CBL until after the
holiday. If you have any freight questions, please call the
freight department at 207-774-7871 x116. 

CBL Announces New General Manager

Casco Bay Lines recently announced the appointment of
John Warnock as the new General Manager, following a
rigorous search process and a unanimous vote by the Board
of Directors. Warnock will start in his new role on July 22,
2024. Read more here on our website.

2024 Board of Directors Elections

There are four seats on the Board of Directors up for election
this coming November. Nomination packets will be available
at Casco Bay Lines beginning on July 1, 2024. For more
information, including how to pick up nomination papers,
please reach out to nickm@cascobaylines.com or
caityb@cascobaylines.com or call (207) 774-7871 Monday -
Friday between the hours of 9AM and 5PM.

 
Birthdays

Sarah Stauffer
July 27

Christina Thibeault
July 31
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The seats up for election are:

Peaks Island - 3 year seat
Long Island - 3 year seat
Chebeague Island - 3 year seat
Islands at Large - 3 year seat

Nomination papers must be returned no later than Monday,
July 22, 2024, at 12:00 PM.

2024 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

Casco Bay Lines, 98.9 WCLZ, Three of Strong Spirits, and
some of the area’s best musical groups are hitting the water
for the return of the Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series! The
2024 summer series lineup includes five shows from July
through September.

Head over to our website to grab your tickets before we sell
out! 
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